
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
College Monday:  
Wear your college gear! 
 

http://beverlyhighlights.com/ 
 
Fridays are Norman Pride Days! 
Wear your ORANGE and BLACK! 
Go Normans! 

 
If you DO NOT have a 2016-2017 BHHS parking  
permit, you CANNOT park anywhere on campus.  
NO exceptions! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Complimentary custom mouth guards are available for all BHHS athletes. Please contact Dr. Douglas Galen to schedule your 
appointment (310) 855-1000 
 
BHHS will be offering American Sign Language for second semester! We have an exciting new opportunity for students! During 
second semester, West LA college will be teaching a college level course for our students on our campus. The course will be 
American Sign Language I and will be offered after school (approximately 3:15-5:15) 2 days per week. This is an amazing 
opportunity for our students to earn BOTH college and high school credit for a course. The course will be taught by a West LA 
College professor on the BHHS campus and students can earn students 10 high school credits in addition to 3 college credits upon 
successful completion. This class can be used to satisfy a year of the high school Foreign Language requirement. 
Any interested students should contact their counselors as soon as possible. Enrollment is limited. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WEDNESDAY, September 28, 2016 

 
 
 
 
 

Attention All Students  
Parking On Campus!!! 

 
 You must park in your assigned spot. 

PROHIBITED AREAS:  
- Visitor and Staff Lot 
- Reserved spaces:  
- LOT B space 1 
 

 You must have your permit visible and posted in the 
REAR VIEW mirror (not flipped over nor behind 
another permit) 

 
 DID SOMEONE PARK IN YOUR SPOT? 

Report it to Security in person or email House B: 
1) In person (Security); or 
2) Email to mbuckley@bhusd.org 

When you report this, be sure to IDENTIFY 
the car in your spot (make, model, color) and 
the BHHS parking pass number (if it has 
one). 

 
 You may be subject to a ticket/fine if you violate any 

of the above rules! 
 

 

SCHEDULE FOR THE WEEK 
 
Monday: Regular Schedule 
Tuesday: Regular Schedule  
Wednesday: Regular Schedule  
Thursday: Regular Schedule 
Friday: Regular Schedule 

 

http://beverlyhighlights.com/
mailto:mbuckley@bhusd.org


 

 
 
 
 
 
Attention all Sophomores who signed up to take the PSAT. There are Official Student Guide and Practice Booklets available in 
each house offices to pick up and take home.  
 
Peer Tutoring: Peer Tutoring has started! Need help with homework? Have questions about what you are learning in class? 
Come to Peer Tutoring on Tuesdays and Wednesdays during lunch in the College and Career Center (Room 290). Our amazing 
group of tutors are very talented students, dedicated to guiding and assisting those who want help with any academic subject. It is a 
drop in program, so no prior arrangement is needed. Just come when you need to! Please note that students are taken on a first 
come, first serve basis and getting tutored on a particular subject will depend on which tutors are in attendance on any given day. 
Contact Yunchao Zhang at zhyunchao@gmail.com or Cindy Dubin at cdubin@bhusd.org with any questions or concerns. 
 
MINI-PSYCHOLOGISTS WANTED! The Beverly Hills Academic Tutoring Program is seeking volunteers to work with elementary 
school children having social and/or academic difficulties. You will receive community service hours!  
For more info contact Adrienne Weise at adriennetutor@gmail.com or call 310-285-6810  
 
Join us for the Annual Breakfasts for Sophomore & Junior Parents Listen to our panel of speakers, covering topics related to 
your students and answering your questions while you enjoy a lovely breakfast. Sophomore Parents Breakfast Tuesday, October 
18, 2016 8:30-10:30 a.m. Junior Parents Breakfast Wednesday, Oct 26, 2016 9:30-11:30a.m. Porta Via Restaurant 424 N 
Canon Dr. Beverly Hills Tickets available for $20.00 at the Eventbrite links below: For Sophomore Parents : 
http://tinyurl.com/jgheb5p For Junior Parents: http://tinyurl.com/z969jpl Questions? please email Jeni at: 
jeniya@yahoo.com 
 
Health Office reminder: We are now located in Room 261 on the 2nd floor patio. Please remember that you need a hall pass from 
your teacher (or your next period teacher during passing period) with your name, date and time on the pass.  
And remember, Wash your hands frequently to prevent illness!! 
 
Families are encouraged to purchase your students ASB card for $65.00. Our ASB funds all student clubs, extra-curricular 
activities, and athletics. Students also receive discounts on various school wide activities throughout the year. Make checks 
payable to BHHS and pay directly in the student store. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
All Teachers/Staff The BHHS Christian Club is searching for speakers to share experiences/testimonies of their Christian faith! If 
you are willing to share with the students who attend the Christian Club and happen to be free on Tuesdays during lunch, please 
contact Tianai Xiong at tianaiirisxiong@gmail.com for further information. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
"LAW WORKSHOP: Come to the EDC on Wednesday, September 28, 2016 at lunch to hear a prominent local entertainment 
lawyer speak as part of the Law Workshop Series provided by the Law and Business Club, which series is presented by the BHHS 
Career Creators Program (Law Group) encouraging industry support of our career education programs!  All students are 
welcome." 

 

mailto:zhyunchao@gmail.com
mailto:cdubin@bhusd.org
mailto:adriennetutor@gmail.com
http://tinyurl.com/jgheb5p
http://tinyurl.com/z969jpl
mailto:jeniya@yahoo.com
mailto:tianaiirisxiong@gmail.com


 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Resume Workshop September 29 and Resume Editing in College and Career Center: If you are thinking of looking for a job or 
internship this year, you should have a stellar resume! If you are working on college admission applications, you might find that a 
dynamic resume can be an outstanding resource as you move along through the process. So, if you don’t have a resume yet but 
would like to get started, come get tips at this year’s Resume Writing Workshop on Thursday, September 29, 2016 at lunch in the 
College and Career Center Room 290. Students are also welcome throughout the year to send a first draft of a resume to Cindy 
Dubin at cdubin@bhusd.org, so Ms. Dubin can email suggested edits or set up an appointment to review.  
 
College Visits: We encourage you to attend college visits to BHHS, but 1) you must sign up on Naviance, and 2) you MUST have your 
teacher's PRIOR permission. Pick up a gold college conference form from any of the houses or the College Center, get your teacher's 
approval, and bring the college conference form with you to the college meeting. Your attendance will be verified. Please sign up in 
Naviance. 
 

College Representative Location Date 

University of California, Riverside Simone Curry College Center (Room 290) Wednesday, September 28, 2016 10:10 AM 

Tufts University Meghan 
Dangremond 

College Center (Room 290) Wednesday, September 28, 2016 11:15 AM 

Babson College Hannah Moriggi College Center (Room 290) Wednesday, September 28, 2016 12:15 PM 

St. John's University - Queens Campus Jonathan Weiss College Center (Room 290) Wednesday, September 28, 2016 2:00 PM 

Mount St. Mary's University (Chalon) Mackenzie 
Millan 

College Center (Room 290) Wednesday, September 28, 2016 9:00 AM 

University of Connecticut Ben Stoller College Center (Room 290) Friday, September 30, 2016 10:10 AM 

New York University Maggie Lucas College Center (Room 290) Friday, September 30, 2016 11:15 AM 

The University of Alabama at 
Birmingham 

Gwen Gass College Center (Room 290) Friday, September 30, 2016 12:15 PM 

Trinity College Damien  College Center (Room 290) Friday, September 30, 2016 1:15 PM 

University of Redlands Regan Ball College Center (Room 290) Friday, September 30, 2016  2:00 PM 

Hult International Business School - 
San Francisco 

Roxie Overaker College Center (Room 290) Wednesday, October 5, 2016 8:00 AM 

University of Vermont Gabe Rodriguez College Center (Room 290) Wednesday, October 5, 2016 10:10 AM 

George Mason University Peter Saenz College Center (Room 290) Wednesday, October 5, 2016 12:15 PM 

Wagner College Anjelica Johnson College Center (Room 290) Wednesday, October 5, 2016 2:00 PM 

University of Michigan Kristopher 
Tesoro 

College Center (Room 290) Thursday, October 6, 2016 11:30 AM 

IDC Herzliya- Raphael Recanati 
International School 

Natalie Golan College Center (Room 290) Friday, October 7, 2016 8:00 AM 

Butler University Tim See College Center (Room 290) Friday, October 7, 2016 9:00 AM 

Pace University, New York City Justin Santore College Center (Room 290) Friday, October 7, 2016 12:15 PM 

 
Coffee with the Counselors- Once a month, BHHS counselors will host high school parents for Coffee with the Counselors, a 
special Q&A program designed to provide a casual environment where we can discuss college admissions related topics. Parents of 
all grades are welcome. Please join us for coffee, pastries, and dialogue-(guest speakers will be joining us to lead the discussion at 
some meetings) and don’t forget to bring your questions! Please email Ms. Rowley at crowley@bhusd.org if you have any 
questions regarding this program. And thank you to our wonderful PTSA for sponsoring the hospitality. 
8:00 a.m. – 9:00 a.m. in College Center (Room 290) 

· Thursday, October 6, 2016 
· Wednesday, November 9, 2016 
· Thursday, December 1, 2016 
· Wednesday, January 11, 2017 
· Thursday, February 9, 2017 
· Thursday, March 9, 2017 
· Thursday, April 6, 2017 
· Wednesday, May 3, 2017 
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Senior Portraits: For Senior Portraits on campus seniors should visit our website at www.whites-studios.com/beverly to make 
their appointment. The on campus sessions will be limited to the Yearbook Choice & Grad Sessions. Those interested in the larger 
session that offer more variety should make their appointment in our valley studios. Our first advertised on campus day is 
Thursday, October 6, 2016. 
 
Attention Senior Writers: There will be two informational meetings about this year’s Charlie Award for creative writing. The 
deadline for all creative writing portfolios this year is Monday, October 31, 2016; portfolios must be submitted electronically to 
turnitin.com. Come to one of the two listed meetings for more information about submission procedures and requirements. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SPORTS ANNOUNCEMENTS AND EVENTS: 
Link: http://www.beverlyhillsathletics.org/ 
 
Baseball meeting on Wednesday October 5, 2016 at 1:15p.m. in Room 703 for anyone interested in playing baseball and all 
returning players.  
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